
Diary Dates 
2022 

 

 

 

Wed 4th May 

Lowanna Open 
Day  

 
 

 

 

Thurs 5th May 

Mothers Day Stall 

 

 

 

 

Fri 6th May 

Second Hand 
Uniform Stall 

2:45 - 3:30pm 

 

 

 

 

Mon 9 –Thurs 
May 11th 

Book Fair 
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Principal’s News…. 

At South Street Primary School we grow people who: 
Are creative, curious and independent learners. Are resilient and problem solve when faced 

with challenges. Respect and care about themselves, each other and the world in which we 

live. 

We acknowledge the Gunai Kurnai people as 

traditional owners of this land and pay our  respects to 

elders both past and present. 

Snippets 

SSPS 2022... 

Mother's 

Day Stall 

 
Thursday 5th 

May 

All details on 

 page: 3 

LUNCH ORDERS ARE 

BACK….  

Next Wednesday 4th May!! 

Menu  

&  

Details 

Page: 2 

South Street Primary -
Library 

Monday 9th -Thursday 
12th May 

More details on Page: 4 

 WELCOME TO TERM 2! 

We would like to welcome back our students and staff to Term 2 of the 2022 school year. 

  

It is great to be able to see everyone back at school and we are pleased to be able to work 

with some less restrictions.   

This Term we have some fun things planned, please make sure you keep up to date with 

everything by reading Snippets and using Sentral. 



Canteen Update 
Lunch Orders are back!! For Wednesday and Fridays. 

From next Wednesday the 4th May 

Please have correct change only 



School Updates 



School Updates 

 

Please return Cash 

orders on Monday 

the 9th. 



 

Would you like to have a guided tour 

of Lowanna College during school 

hours to see the school in operation, 

or do you have a child in Grade 6 

and you would like to learn more 

about our 2023, Year 7 program? 

 

Lowanna are conducting an Open 

Day on Wednesday, May 4th with 

tours scheduled at 10.15am & 

2.15pm. Please report to reception 

10minutes prior to these times.  

 

An evening information session will 

be held at 7pm in the Lowanna 

College Auditorium. 

 

**Please contact Lowanna College 

directly for any questions about this 

on 5127 9200.  

Lowanna Transition 



Lowanna Transition 



Community News 

 
The ANZAC Day Commemoration 

Parade was held at the Moe RSL 

on Monday 25
th
 April. 

The school wreath was laid by 

Lucy, Philip, Una and Jaylee (our 

school captains.  

  

The children that participated in 

this event did a fantastic job of 

representing our school. 

  

Thank you to the school captains 

and our school 

community for 

supporting this event. 

  

Mr Tactor and Mrs Wiggins 



BE ROARSOME  

Mark 3/4A 

 

Dolcie FB 5/6C Grade 

Mia 1/2C Maddison 3/4D 

Zoe 3/4B 
FB Grade 

Lindsay FB 

Moe South Street Primary 

School  
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Tejay 1/2B 


